PA NWTF Presidents Report
Skip Motts

Oct-Dec 2013

Processed and approved Superfund requests from Oct-Dec
2013

Attended Local Pocono Mountains chapter meetings Oct-Dec

Printed and Mailed invitation letter and rendezvous application

forms to all local chapter presidents and VIP's
Emailed Carl Roe asking to write an article for turkey talk.

Made arrangements with Ken Fernberg to return remaining

NWTF art work back to the State Chapter

Mailed all PA applications for the National Convention onto
Edgefield






